
 Don’t forget to ask the fishers…New article available at 

http://authors.elsevier.com/a/1PyQd1R~dwRNc. Free access until 19th December 2014. 

 Data analysis from the Cardigan Bay fishing intensity study is underway. We’ll post the link 

to the report here as soon as it’s complete. 

 We’re hoping to hold the second Isle of Man Fisheries Science Symposium in December. 

Any scientific questions you want answered? Just let Isobel (i.bloor@bangor.ac.uk) know 

and we’ll do our best to answer them at the meeting. Also let Isobel know if you’re a fisher 

that would be interested in attending. 

 Babette has completed her study examining habitat associations of juvenile crab and lobster. 

The report will be completed and available here in November. 

 Bass recruitment in Wales has been much higher than last year. Report coming soon.  

 Fishing industry questionnaires are underway in Wales. Check out our Welsh or 

English flyers or webpage for more information. By participating you could win a 

subscription to Fishing News or a new pair of Guy Cotten Bib and Brace Trousers 

(and help to ensure the future of Welsh fisheries at the same time)! 
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